Assessment Committee Agenda
Oct. 21, 2010

MCM 125, Conference Room

Present: Kathy Schwandt, Cherie Jaques, Linda Uhlenkott (chair)
1. Gen. Ed. – Simplification of text that appears on syllabi in general education objectives 

The committee discussed this item and decided to invite input from various faculty and departments for language to streamline the text of the objectives. 

Some faculty requested that qualitative thinking be added. Several members of the faculty have been asked to submit language that could be used.
All the above changes will need to be approved and then appear on syllabi and in the catalog.

2. The committee is still working on three objectives per course. The consensus of the committee was that communications and critical thinking probably needed to be two of the three.

3. Assessment Audit planning –

The committee will begin an assessment audit of academic programs, the library and admissions where it involves developmental/remedial classes. 

The committee will first look online in strategic planning at the CTE programs, Tech Prep, and Teacher Education. If necessary, those departments will be contacted.

In this audit, the committee will be asking the question: what assessments do you currently do in your area?

The committee does not want paper copies, nor does it  want departments to create assessments for this purpose.

If departments/programs want to send any of their assessments, program reviews, etc. to us, they can e-mail them to Linda Uhlenkott. However, if those are already available in the strategic planning area online, make note of that. Don’t send those already posted to us. Cliff Ferry can access them from the strategic plan.

